
The well-being of our construction crews and neighbors is our top priority 
during construction of the Mid-Coast Trolley project, which is why we 
invest time in regular safety practices. Recently, our contractors took part 
in Safety Week, a week-long program dedicated to reinforcing safety 
protocols and procedures. Not only does Safety Week ensure our crews 
have the most up-to-date information about safety practices, it’s also a 
great way for participants to share safety philosophies and be reminded 
that it’s everyone’s duty to protect quality of life on and around the job site. 
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